
4/30/2024 

 

City of St. Francis 

23340 Cree St NW 

St. Francis, MN 55070 

 

Dear Kate Thunstrom and City Council, 

 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as Community Development Director at the City of St. 

Francis. My last day will be May 16, 2024.  

 

I have really enjoyed my time in this role.  However, I do not believe this position is the best fit for my 

family at this time.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve in your City. The team is easy to work with, and it is evident that 

everyone does their best to serve the residents and best interests of the City. I wish you continued 

success.  

 

Best, 

 
Colette Baumgardner 

 


